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To the Campus Community:

You are invited to a Stony Brook University Community Service Forum
on Sunday, October 25 at 11:30 am -- one of the official events
created to celebrate the inauguration of Dr. Samuel Stanley Jr.,
M.D., the fifth President of Stony Brook University.

At the Community Service Forum, you will learn about the many ways
Stony Brook University, Stony Brook University Medical Center, the
Health Sciences Center, Long Island State Veteran's Home, and the
local community work together for the benefit of the men, women, and
children of Long Island. 

As part of the event, you will also have an opportunity to ask your
questions of President Stanley. For early consideration, you may
e-mail your questions in advance to:
AskPresidentStanley@stonybrook.edu.

See complete details on the Inaugural website at
http://www.stonybrook.edu/sb/inauguration/forum.html

Lunch will be served, and free commemorative eco-friendly Inaugural
totes will be distributed on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Dr. Craig Lehmann, Interim Executive Dean, Health Sciences, and
Co-Chair, Community Service Forum Committee
Dr. Steven L. Strongwater, CEO, Stony Brook University Hospital, and
Co-Chair, Community Service Forum Committee


